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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS 
BY DEPUTY T.M. PITMAN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th JANUARY 2012 
 

Question 
 
What investigations, if any, have taken place in respect of the allegations that States of Jersey 
Police officers acted illegally during the investigation of the case of Curtis Warren and others; 
and if there has been an investigation, what was the total cost and the outcome? 
 
 
Answer 
 
An independent operational review followed by a criminal and misconduct investigation has been 
conducted by Hampshire Constabulary in respect of this matter. 
 
The Cost of the Investigation is £17,084. 
 
Case considered by Law Officers’ Department – now the subject of consideration of internal 
discipline. 
 
 


